
There were tears and smiles all round leaving our school  
yesterday morning as Years 5 and 6 waved goodbye to the rest of the 
school and their parents.  As Claire Richards, our school cook, stepped 
onto the coach for a few seconds, some of the reception children thought 
she was going on the trip and wouldn't have any lunch! 
 
Everyone enjoyed the coach trip to Osmington and very soon settled down 
to an afternoon and evening packed with exercise and activities.  Good 
team building skills were practised during raft building before being well 
fed!  After supper, everyone enjoyed sitting round the  
campfire before writing an account of the day in their diaries. Lots of happy 
children : ) 
 
Love from Osmington 

      
 
 
 

                 


